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Dear Charlie, 
 
I am so sorry to hear that your epic voyage to acquire one of our delicious golden 
broasted pork chops has been fruitless so far.  We at the Hull Coop Cenex strive to 
provide excellent food and great customer service on a daily basis and would love 
nothing more than to ensure the conclusion of your quest ends with a far better 
outcome than that of Captain Ahab.   
 
For that reason, we would like to extend an invitation for a free lunch to both you 
and your managing editor whom recommended our delicious pork chops.  Please 
reach out to me at your earliest convenience, and we shall arrange a time to meet 
with you.  We can ensure we’ll have the freshest of delicious golden broasted pork 
chops ready and waiting.   
 
Thank you for your very amusing Take 5 article.  We look forward to turning your 
frown upside down and changing the headline to ‘The Hull Coop Cenex Broasted 
Pork Chop: The One That (Almost) Got Away.’   
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 
Mitch Nettinga, 
Office Manager 
Hull Coop 
 


